
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

KS1 Hook Sheet W/b 18.3.19 

Theme: Where the wild things 

are.   
We have heard whispers of some mysterious noises coming from a neighbouring 

island. We have been commissioned as part of a team of explorers on behalf of the 

Queen to explore the island and discover the source of the mysterious noises.  

Phonics 
Mr Allen – Phase 6 review  

Mrs Palmer – Phase 5 review  

Miss Gilbert – Phase 4/5 

review  

Miss McIntyre – Phase 5 

review  

Maths 
In Year 1 we will be exploring 

multiplication. We will be reading and 

writing number sentences, and solving 

problems.  

In Year 2 we will be exploring the 

relationship between multiplication 

and repeated addition. We will be 

looking at how to write number 

sentences and solve problems.  

English 
In Year 1 we will starting to learn 

about recounts. We will look at 

different examples of recount 

writing, and practice identifying the 

different features of a recount.  

In Year 2 we are continuing to 

explore stories, and looking at the 

importance of settings to lead to us 

creating our own fantasy story.  

Theme 

In Science the children will be identifying a range of 

different plants and trees, and using scientific words to 

accurately label them. The children will continue with their 

observational drawings of plants, adding extra detail as our 

knowledge develops.  

In RE we will continue with our big question, ‘Why do Jewish 

people celebrate Passover?’ We will continue to explore the 

story of Moses and the themes of truthfulness and 

compassion within the story.  

Holt Country Park  

We are going to Holt 

Country Park on 

Friday 22nd March. 

Please can all the 

children wear wet 

weather clothing and 

wellington boots. 

Please make sure you 

have returned all 

slips and payments 

to Mrs Richardson as 

soon as possible.  
 

Spellings 
Please practice your spellings 

at home. 

Year One Spellings 

We will be sending 

home individual 

spellings for the 

children to have a go 

at learning. 

 
Year Two Spellings 

We will be sending 

home individual 

spellings for the 

children to have a go 

at learning. 

We will be exploring the collective worship theme Compassion this half term.   

Suggested Discussion: 
‘What can the front 

cover of a book suggest 

about a story?’ 

Explore different 

front covers. 

Maths Homework 

Thank you to all the children who have 

completed their maths homework. 

Please can the children have a go at 

exercise eighteen this week. It will be 

due next Friday.  


